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November 2005

Dear Faithful Friends,

We want to say thank you for all the prayers and correspondence we have received. It really
means a lot to us. We continue to remember all of you in our prayers.

God has been good to give us many opportunities to present our ministry in churches this past
month. We were able to help one pastor with an addition on the parsonage. While we were there
the new addition to their family arrived one month early. But God was gracious and allowed this
little fellow to go home in less than two weeks. Praise the Lord! It did, however, speed up the
work being done. I was able to preach twice in this church and Melinda spoke to the ladies at
their fellowship meeting. We also had a great time working with the young people.

Our next stop was in North Carolina. We were in a Missions Conference there. This church has
many that are in the military. On the last day of the conference, a Marine that had just returned
from Iraq that day was in the evening service! It made us think about dedication to the Lord. No
one would have blamed him for staying home that evening but he wanted to be with God’s
people and worship the Lord. What a testimony to his family and his church.

We were able to help a missionary friend get packed to relocate to his new place of service. It
was good to see them again. Please keep the Mitchell family in prayer. We hope that God will
have us help them in the future.

A week was spent at home so we could take care of some maintenance projects of our own.
There are always so many tasks to take care of when we get home for a few days.

We would appreciate your prayers for our ongoing needs: 1)New supporting churches 2)Travel
safety 3)Ministry opportunities 4)Unspoken requests. We also have a special urgent need right
now. Our projector must be replaced. There is a crack in one of the inner mirrors. The cost of a
new one is about $750.00. Thank you for praying.

In His Service,
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Jack and Melinda

Address: 120 Folkstone Court, Easley, SC 29640
E-mail: jackmpeeler@yahoo.com



